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Town of Milton 
Board of Selectmen Special Meeting 

Thursday, June 19, 2014 
Milton Town Hall 
Meeting Minutes 

 
In Attendance: Chairman Tom F. Gray, Selectman Robert L. Bridges, Selectman James Michael 
Beaulieu, Town Administrator Elizabeth Dionne.  
 
Chairman Gray called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.  
 
The Selectmen attended a Library Trustee Meeting for discussion purposes concerning the 
proposed work on the second floor egress and fire escape, and also to clear up any 
misunderstanding concerning a contact for the project.  
 
Discussion ensued.  Mike Beaulieu is the contact for any structural work on the Library building.  
All questions, inquiries, RFP’s, contractor questions, etc., are to be forwarded to M. Beaulieu.  
 
Advanced notice will be given to the Library Director when the building needs to be closed.  
When the egress is removed from the building, it will need to be closed.  Any potential lead 
removal projects will require the building to be closed as well.  Each work project will be handled 
on a case by case basis as to whether the building will need to be closed.  Egress work is 
potentially being looked at to be done during the end of August through early September.  
 
L. Brown, Library Trustee, reviewed the proposal of work which was discussed at the 06/16/14 
Selectmen’s meeting.  
 
Discussion ensued concerning LCHIP grant quotes.  
 
R. Bridges moved at 6:45pm to adjourn. Seconded by M. Beaulieu. Motion carried.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
E. Dionne, Town Administrator  
 
 
________________________  _________________________  _________________________ 
Chairman Tom F. Gray  Robert L. Bridges   James Michael Beaulieu 


